Wilkes County Growth Management Plan Citizen Survey

Wilkes County is working with the High Country Council of Governments to prepare a Growth
Management Plan as required by the State of North Carolina. The plan revolves heavily around engaging
and involving residents, employers, business owners, developers, and representatives from the Wilkes
County Economic Development Corporation, the Wilkes Soil and Water Conservation District Board, the
Wilkes County Outdoor Economy Workgroup, the Town of Wilkesboro, the Town of North Wilkesboro,
the Wilkes County Joint Planning Board, and the Wilkes County Board of Commissioners, to provide
direction for the future growth of Wilkes County as it relates to land use, development, infrastructure, and
service needs. The next step in the Growth Management Plan process is to provide a survey for

community members to take in which they may express their views on the strengths, weaknesses and
future needs of Wilkes County.

Please take a moment of your time to follow the link or scan the QR code below to complete this short
survey that will help us provide a better future for the residents of Wilkes County!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/’XRCGILG



https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.surveymonkey.com_r_XRCG9LG&d=DwMFAg&c=WhY8iyBQOWATYe6b3dFrHT153SKYTSvvsBhnllr5PLo&r=71LfzoENUOx9zH_nfMKmzcT0UQuONYyJNKS7YQpw3aM&m=-MFUz2B2K8NzAuH04WtUs4OuPi3E1pk_mN0t6BtVGR9pVHh92fNvZZKXpy6EvhS3&s=IXGDLJK5yQMUAEmmnftXCpjYMAAGCeXtrpGuLzccrY4&e=

